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Dear Parents & Carers, 

What a fabulous week. You can read more on Aspirations Week below. I wish to thank Mrs O’Sullivan and 

our visitors for a brilliant week. These wider opportunities are so valuable for the children. Next week the 

children can collect their Fathers’ Day gifts. Please complete any payments on the Gateway. Also next 

week, on Thursday in the school day, Y6 will be selling their products based on their market research as 

part of their Enterprise Week. Children may bring up to £4 to spend in a named envelope. We will be plac-

ing the tea towel order on Monday. If you are still yet to order one please do so before Monday morning.  

Mrs Goodwin & The Fair Field Team  

The GBDO National Finals 

Congratulations to our dance troop who qualified for the 
National finals last term. Yesterday they performed  
in front of an audience of over 500 people and finished 
in 16th place out of 32 schools. We are immensely 
proud of what they have achieved.  

Dates for the diary 

Monday 12th June - Y6 Bikeability 

 13th & 15th June  - Y5 mini police starts 

Wednesday 14th June - New to Y3 meeting 

Wednesday 14th June - Y3 trip to Kew Gardens 

Friday 16th June - Father’s Day gifts 

Friday 7th July - Sports Day 9.30am 

Saturday 8th July - Summer Fair 11am-2pm 

Wednesday 19th July - Y6 activities day 

Thursday 20th July - Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 
9.30am 

Thursday 20th July - Last day of term 1.30pm 

Aspirations Week 

We have had an incredible week here at Fair Field filled with inspiration and enlightenment, all aimed at broadening 
our children's horizons and providing them with valuable insights into the vast array of job opportunities that exist. 
The primary objective of Aspirations Week was to ignite a sense of curiosity and motivation within our students. By 
introducing them to various professions, we aimed to help them explore their own interests and aspirations from an 
early age. We firmly believe that this exposure can have a significant impact on shaping their educational paths and 
future career choices. We are immensely grateful to all the parents and members of the community who selflessly 
devoted their time and energy to make this event a resounding success. Your support in 
organising interactive sessions and volunteering to speak to the children about your  
respective professions was truly invaluable. Through your involvement, you provided 
our students with first-hand knowledge and experiences that brought each job to life in 
a meaningful way. The interactive sessions, presentations, and workshops conducted 
throughout the week were nothing short of exceptional. We witnessed our students 
actively engaged and enthusiastic as they interacted with professionals from diverse 
fields. From solicitors and engineers to make up artists and canine assisted therapists, 
our children had the opportunity to learn directly from individuals who are passionate 
about their work. Your contributions not only expanded their understanding of different 
careers, but also showcased the wide range of possibilities available to them. 
Mrs O’Sullivan 



Keep In Touch 
Email: admin@fairfield.herts.sch.uk 

Tel: 01923 856 341 

Fair Field Junior School  

Watford Road, 

Radlett, Hertfordshire, WD7 8LU 

INBOUND MESSAGES from GATEWAY: 01923 750 087 
 

@ffjsradlett @FairFieldJrSch 

 

Attendance 
3 Lime 

98.2% 

3 Jade 

95.8% 

4 Pine 

96.7% 

4 Sage 

96.3% 

5 Teal 

88.6% 

5 Mint 

97.9% 

6 Emerald 

94.3% 

6 Olive 

88.9% 

6 Turquoise 

96.8% 
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